
From: dawnhmcc@aol.com [mailto:dawnhmcc@aol.com] 

Sent: Fri 9/12/2008 4:39 PM 

To: GollMansionProspectAve 

Cc: Jakubovich, Paul; Hatala, Carlen; patbalon@aol.com; Kovac, Nik 

Subject: Protest letter regarding the COA for the Goll House 

  

 

 

 

I would like to register my objection to the COA for the Goll House. 

 

The COA?must be denied because it is an incomplete application:? the plans for the 

condo tower, while submitted to the CPC for a zoning change, were not submitted to 

the HPC for review. 

 

The COA?must be denied because the proposed condo tower structure does not meet 

the Guidelines that were approved by?Common Council Resolution 011566. 

 

Thank you, 

Dawn McCarthy 

2589 N. Lake Drive 

 

 

 

 

 


